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When Oregon democrats propose these laws, it always seems to attack the law 

abiding and not actually try to go for the root of problems; just always going after 

people who mind their own business. I'm willing to bet you are going to hire anti gun 

people and groups instead of actual experts, like firearm professionals and pro 

American psychologists. I hope you know people are not stupid and know your tatic 

of "slowly but surely, little by little" removel of freedoms. You waste tax payer dollars 

to attack our god given rights, but we have to donate to protect freedom; it should be 

the other way around. 


